
Thank you 
to the Knights Templar 
Eye Foundation!

The Board of Directors, Sta�, and over 2,000 
members of the American Association for 
Pediatric Ophthalmology and Strabismus 
(AAPOS) expresses our deep appreciation 
to each and every Sir Knight for all that 
they do to help in caring for children 
with eye diseases.
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